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Pedal Power!
Thank you to Ms. Stoll, Mrs. Hikel, Mrs. Holden, and all involved in the

selection of our new ‘Pedal Powered’ vehicles.  We
noticed a need for additional items for

accessibility and now have hand powered
vehicles, foot powered vehicles, and hip/wiggle

powered vehicles as well (not pictured).  We plan
to use these for indoor recess, accessibility, and

DAPE physical education courses.  The
Elementary Tier 1 team will be considering ways
of expanding some of these options at recess as

well - thank you and have fun ‘pedalling’ kids!

Dads and Donuts!
Dads and Donuts was a lot of fun with the Busy Bugs!  We hosted it in our Plaza and Gym 1
which was a new location for us, but turned out to be very special.  A huge thank you to all of the
teachers and assistants which helped with this event.  We weren’t sure which was more fun -
seeing the kids play on the scooters and bounce the balloons around…..or the dads!

Upcoming Events

We invite families to attend our upcoming Kindergarten Concert this Valentine’s Day at 2PM in
the PAC!

We also want to make sure folks are aware and have time to check in with their kids about some
other special items - Kindergarten’s Q and U stuck like glue day, as well as the Elementary
School’s Theater viewing of the HS play ‘The Little Mermaid’ in the first week of March.  Thank
you to everyone who helps with our kid’s events, as well as our family events. It makes such a
special year for the kids!

Finally, don’t forget to sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences on the 23rd of February!!




